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President of the State of Israel 

Jerusalem, 4 Tammuz 5723« June 23, 2023  

 

Dear Mr. Yoav Gad 

«Hachsharot Pioneer training in Germany 1933-1947 – the following generations«  

 

I thank you for submitting for my review the booklet you published, which documents the launch of the 

association's exhibition at Kibbutz Netzer Sereni. It testifies to your extensive and important activity to 

preserve the memory of the special activity of the Zionist training programs of the HeChalutz movement in 

Germany. I am pleased to see that you have even been able to expand your activities in a way that will 

enable you to present the legacy of these Hachshara programs to many and diverse audiences. These Zionist 

training programs, which thousands of our people underwent, strengthened, and deepened their connection 

to the people, its heritage and its land. This is an important chapter in the annals of our time in the 

generation of revival and in the history of Zionism, and you have an important part in transmitting it to the 

public.  

 

Chen Chen for the words of appreciation you expressed, also on behalf of your colleagues. I applaud your 

important work and wish you continued great success.  

Best regards and appreciation,  

President of the State of Israel 

ובהערכה ברכהב , 

 

המדינה נשיא  


